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LECTURES AT THE GERMAN HERITAGE 

MUSEUM 

October 9 "Titanic Teutonic Tipplers: The Queen  

 City's Legendary Guzzling Prodigies"  

 Presented by Greg Hand  at 3 pm 

October 16 "The local history of Bockwurst and  

 other sausages that go well with beer"  

 Presented by Dann Woellert  at 3 pm 

October 23 "Two hundred years of Germans in   

 Louisville"   

 Presented by Bob and Vicky Ullrich  at 3 pm 

For more information and directions to the Museum call 

or E-mail Manfred Schnetzer (513) 923-3743   

 E-mail:  moschnetzer@fuse.net 

****************************************** 

 

 

Our first shooting night is Friday September 16th at 8pm.  

Team sign-in and practice starts at 7pm. All Kolping 

members are invited to shoot and join the fellowship. 

Club dues are $225 for a team of 5 members paying in 

September. 

Please come early to help set up the rooms and thanks 

to those who stay late to help put everything back. 

September Work Schedule needs teams for Target, Bar, 

and Tickets.  Food is Team Luther. 

If you have any shooting club questions, contact the 

president at: 

mmoore82028@cinci.rr.com.  

Mickey Moore 

WE ARE CHANGING .... 

the way we distribute the Bulletin. With technology 

being as prevalent as it is in our society and with a 

conscious effort to reduce ... paper, ink, postage, misc. 

costs, etc., we are moving toward electronic distribution 

of the Bulletin each month (or more often if needed). 

With that in mind, if you want to receive your Bulletin 

electronically, please e-mail :  

SCHUTZENFESTCINCY@gmail.com 

with the following information: 

Your name (spouse if also a member) 

Current address 

E-mail address 

We will continue to compile the information as we 

move forward and reduce paper mailings as much as 

possible. Watch your e-mail for the Bulletin to arrive 

soon! Note, we will continue to mail paper copies to 

those who do not have e-mail or who prefer not to 

receive the Bulletin electronically. 

If you have any questions, please contact Barb Hessler 

at: 513-520-8664 or BHessler129@gmail.com 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARSMARK YOUR CALENDARSMARK YOUR CALENDARSMARK YOUR CALENDARS 

GOETTAFEST/MEMORIAL MASS will take 

place on OCTOBER 30, 2016. Reservations 

are required by October 24, so we have an 

accurate headcount for food. Contact Barb 

Hessler via e-mail:  

BHessler129@gmail.com 

Or leave a message with the number of 

people in your group at: 513-520-8664. 

More details will be in the October Bulletin. 
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Happy Birthday to all our 

members celebrating in 

September 
First Name Last Name Birthday 

Thomas Ricke Sep 2 

Charles Zix Sep 3 

Herman Mueller Sep 4 

Xuan-Thuy Vu Sep 5 

Kathy DePrie Sep 7 

Thomas Kuechly Sep 8 

Joseph Thompson Sep 8 

Mary Lynn Mayborg Sep 9 

John Williams Sep 10 

Ted Segbers Sep 11 

James Thiemann Sep 11 

Maria Dechering Sep 12 

Robert Menth Sep 12 

Kurt Blum Sep 13 

Thomas Schottelkotte Sep 13 

Joann Dobler Sep 14 

Joe Ralenkotter Sep 14 

Michael Arents Sep 15 

Wilhelm Kossenjans Sep 16 

Regina Schnetzer Sep 16 

Robert Sonntag Sep 17 

Greg Kreutzjans Sep 18 

Amy Ahrnsen Sep 19 

Rudy Drees Sep 19 

Joe Lambert Sep 19 

Trey Seibel Sep 20 

Michael Burwell Sep 21 

Andrew DeSantis Sep 21 

Bernard Geers Sep 21 

Jim Mc Donald Sep 21 

Andy Moore Sep 21 

Julia Neumann Sep 21 

Dorothy Decker Sep 22 

Ann Schlinkert Sep 22 

Beth Hoffman Sep 23 

Mary Umphrey Sep 23 

Otto Hermes Sep 24 

Dale Geiser Sep 26 

Paul Boehm Sep 27 

Laurie Freese Sep 28 

First Name Last Name Birthday 

Mike Salemme Sep 29 

Jerry Meyer Sep 30 

James Shockley Sep 30 

John Vogt Sep 30 

 

****************************************** 

Kolping Genealogy 

Are any Kolping members interested in learning 

more about tracing your German roots?  Our 

fledgling Genealogy Group will schedule the next 

four months as a trial to see if we can get a more 

permanent interest group established and 

supported based on your needs.   

We will meet on the second Monday of the next 

four months at 7:30 pm for an hour.  The first part 

of each meeting will focus on a particular 

genealogy theme or topic.  The rest of the time 

spent will be one-on-one working with each other 

on capturing our information and expanding our 

skill sets. 

September 12 Civil Records 

October 10 Church Records 

November 14 Census Records 

December 12 German Resources on the 

Internet 

Other topics may include DNA research, scanning 

photos, and other topics you may suggest. 

Dr. Tom Montgomery 

E-mail: montgota@fuse.net, 

montgota@miamioh.edu 

Phone: 513-969-5383 

********************************************* 

Kolping 4-H Club Reunion Cancelled 

Only 5 families responded with information for the 4-H 

Club Reunion, so we do not have enough people to hold 

the event. Memories of those "good old days" will still 

remain in our hearts.   -- Doris Wilke 
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NOTICE 

Upon the death of a MEMBER, please call the 

President of the Kolping Society or one of the 

Bereavement Committee members.  In order that 

the membership can be aware that a member has 

died, the family of the decedent should be willing 

to place in the Death Notice that the decedent is a 

member of the Kolping Society and at what time 

Kolping members should assemble for prayers. 

(This should be mutually agreed upon by the family 

and the Kolping representatives).   

The members of the Bereavement Committee 

are:  Christa Olding, Marilee Uhlhorn, Helene 

Schrand & Doris Wilke. 

************************************ 

Sick & Shut Ins 

Gerd & Agnes Oevermeyer Sis & Gene Meister 

Evlyn Busam   Helga Hermeling 

Charlie & Marlene Lintz Donna Sunderhaus 

Betty Amrein   Richard Ellensohn 

Hans Kohorst   Ted Segbers 

  

     Keep all these folks in your prayers.  Send 

a card, stop to visit or give them a call.  It is 

always nice to hear from friends when you 

are not feeling well. 

 

************************************ 

Deaths 
Irmgard Zerhusen, a Kolping member since 1958,  

passed away on September 4th at the age of 87. 

We extend our sympathy to Irmgard's daughters, 

Rita, Donna and Patricia, and all of her other family 

members. 

 

May her soul and the souls of all the faithful 

departed rest in peace. 

 

 

Important Phone Numbers 

President – Trey Seibel, 513-616-4265 

Vice President – Mike Seibel, 513-256-8213 

 

 

Membership – Karen Wienkamp, 513-922-2677 

Sick Comm.  – Christa Olding, 513-385-1476 

 

Sub Group Presidents:Sub Group Presidents:Sub Group Presidents:Sub Group Presidents:    

Brewing Klub – Mike Seibel, 513-256-8213 

Sängerchor -  ChuckMerk, 513-941-3864 

Schützen Club – Mickey Moore, 513-729-4675 

Seniors – Christa Olding, 513-385-1476 

Sports Club – Walter Dewar, 513-312-8551 

Young Families – Paul Ahrnsen, 513-542-8554  

House & Grounds Tom Musbach, 513-793-1148 

Kolping CenterKolping CenterKolping CenterKolping Center    

Clubhouse Rentals –  513-851-7951 then press 1 

Business Office – 513-851-7951 then press 1 

Clubhouse – 513-851-7951 then press 5 

Hall, 513-851-1951 then press 4 
 

 

Kolping Golf League 

The Kolping Golf League will continue to meet on 

Thursdays until the weather turns too cold.  The 

games are held at Beech Creek Golf Course at 1831 

Hudepohl Lane, 45231.  The cost is $12.50 for nine 

holes and includes the cart rental.  We play a 

scramble format with three or four golfers per 

team, depending on how many golfers show up.  

Teams are determined by the luck of the draw.  Tee 

time is 9:30.  Please arrive by 9:15.  Each week, you 

will have different people on your team.  Men and 

women are welcome and one need not be a 

member of Kolping to participate.  It’s just a fun 

way to spend a Thursday morning!  Contact Tom 

Musbach for more information at (513) 793-1148. 
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New Chairperson(s) Needed for Father's 

Day/Anniversary Mass 

Dianne and Harry Schwietering have chaired the 

Father's Day/Anniversary Mass for the last time 

this past June. Since they are now "Snow Birds" 

and are staying in Florida longer, it has become 

more difficult to chair this event. This is a 

wonderful Kolping function that honors our 

members' wedding anniversaries and all of the 

fathers in our community, as well as giving us the 

opportunity to pray together. If you are interested 

in chairing this event, please contact Mike Seibel, 

Chairperson of the Events Committee, at 513-256-

8213 or mfseibel@gmail.com. Thank you, Harry 

and Dianne, for all of your hard work for the last 12 

years, and for making this such a lovely time for all 

involved. Dianne and Harry will be more than 

happy to help with the transition. 

***************************************** 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

4
th 

Annual Wein & Bier Stube Nacht – 

January 28, 2017 

Given the Stube Nacht’s success and popularity, we 

are planning Kolping’s 4th annual one on Saturday 

January 28, 2017.  We are very happy to report 

that Paul Wienkamp will once again be our Stube 

Nacht Chairperson.   

Please mark your calendars and be on the lookout 

for additional details. 

Please make plans to be there as it will be fun for 

the entire family! 

 

 

 

KOLPING SENIORS MEETING,  

2
nd

 Tuesday of each month 

11:30 a..m. 

--- Please come and join us --- 

--- Greet old friends and meet new friends --- 

--- Enjoy a good lunch and old-fashioned 

GEMÜTLICHKEIT --- German-style. 

Hope to see you there, 

Christa Olding 

 

****************************************** 

New Bulletin Editor 

I am very excited to be your new Kolping Bulletin 

editor. Doris Wilke, who has been your faithful 

Bulletin editor since 1979, can no longer handle 

this task due to health reasons, so she has asked 

me to take on this challenge. I know I have big 

shoes to fill, so I am asking for everyone's help in 

this endeavor. If you have any suggestions to make 

this newsletter better, by all means, please send 

me an E-mail at: nancypelzel@aol.com. I look 

forward to working with all of you in making this 

communications vehicle relevant and informative. 

Doris and her crew will still be mailing out the hard 

copies of the Bulletin, as we transition to more 

electronic communication. 

I thank Doris for her confidence in me and hope 

that I can live up to all of your expectations. Thank 

you, Doris, for your 37 years of tireless efforts in 

preparing this newsletter. It just goes to show that 

if you volunteer for something at Kolping, you 

really don't have to do it for life – just ALMOST! 

Nancy Pelzel, ph: 513-385-3120 



 

 

 

 

 



 

93rd Annual King’s Party 

King Jacob & Queen Carolyn request the honor of you r presence at the 

King’s Party to be Held at the Kolping Center 

7:30 pm to midnight November 19, 2016 

$10.00 per Person includes:  
Beer, Wine, Pop and Hors D’oeuvres 

*** Roger Bacon Alumni Sound Body Jazz Orchestra *** 

Royalty Parade at 8:30 pm 

Cash Bar available 

 

KönigKönigKönigKönig    Jacob 1st Jacob 1st Jacob 1st Jacob 1st and and and and Königin Königin Königin Königin CarolynCarolynCarolynCarolyn    

Contact Paul and Karen Wienkamp for Reservations 

513-922-2677; prwienkamp@fuse.net 

513-919-0771; jstupprich@proscan.com 

Enjoy the Gemütlichkeit and Celebrate Our Common Heritage    

****    ****    ****    ****    WEAR YOUR TRACHT!!WEAR YOUR TRACHT!!WEAR YOUR TRACHT!!WEAR YOUR TRACHT!!                    ****************    


